
Entertainment & Activities March 2025 

Shrove Tues showed plates as pancakes moving off the skittle at the 

Bistro topped with yummy topping. Thanks Bistro! 

The Roundabout singers entertained us with feel good melodies and 

a series of complicated “rounds” that were sung in 3 part sessions, 

starting at separate times and all finishing together. Julie Blundell, 

who runs the group, said they would be back again later this year 

with another series of guitar let melodies. 

St Patricks Day this year was celebrated both as a social dinner and a 

lunch, catering for all tastes of our residents. Thank you to Erica 

Shearer for her beautifully knitted rather large, little Leprechaun 

which delighted folk as they entered the reception and will 

appear(like Irish magic) in the following years. 

Hugh took us on a photographic armchair visit to London to see the 

Christmas lights and the building-top gardens bring back fond 

memories for some and new delights for others. 

Arabella Wine farm did a tasting that was well attended 

 

 


